Minutes of Meeting — June 12, 2020; meeting called to order at 2:00pm. Present. Dave Roche; Ed
Lane; Marybeth Mitts via remote access. Absent: Warren Archey; Neal Maxymillian.

EL thanked everyone for their support at last night's Special Town Meeting. MM stated that the audio
system worked very well.

CK stated that pending the Attorney Generals’ approval of the town bylaw changes made at the STM,
the Board can begin to act on the Outdoor Dining applications. The office had already received an
application from Brava. The TM did a walk-through of the site with the police and fire chief, and the
DPW Superintendent. They saw no concerns with the request. MOTION by DR, seconded by MM to
approve the outdoor dining application as submitted by Brava, and further, to waive the $125 fee.

EL stated that he feels that there is not enough time to put together a warrant for an Annual Town
Meeting, and that it should be postponed for at least one month. MM stated that she feels that the
STM went very well, and maybe we should just try, but she certainly understands postponing it also.
DR stated that the STM requires a much lower quorum and it was beautiful weather. It would be
much more difficult with more cars, and a disaster if the weather is bad. It was agreed that a 1/12th
budget will be necessary to be approved. MOTION by DR, seconded by MM to postpone the Annual
town Meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 2:30pm.
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